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During public events organized by our Institute sometimes we have predisposed a corner to entertain primary
school children with fairy-tales about the planet. In that occasion we realized that even if children could take part
in other activities more in fashion such as laboratories, theatre performances, exhibits, they were very attracted by
fairy tales, such an “ancient” tradition. This year within the projects “alternanza scuola-lavoro” we are planning
to involve also the students of the secondary schools to learn themselves how to animate a fairy-tale corner for
children. The “alternanza scuola lavoro” (interchange school/work) has been recently introduced in the Italian
school as a methodology for implementing the second cycle teaching. The general purpose is to ensure that 15 to
18 years old students, beside the access to basic knowledge, can acquire skills in the employment and real work
environments experiencing other teaching methods based both on knowledge and know-how. We will then start a
new adventure by investigating what will be the best way to introduce children to creative science writing for the
planet. The aim would be that of creating a format suitable for children either for writing all together a planet fairy-
tale in class, or individually. The final goal is to raise awareness about the environmental problems by stimulating
in scholars their own creativity.


